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Friday 27th September 2024 

Harvest Festival 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We hope you are all well and are as happy with your child’s start to the academic year as we are!  

On Friday 4th October our assembly will be focussing on the season of Harvest. At this point in the year, our 

farming industry are just about concluding their harvesting of crops and preparing the land for the next 

season. Within schools, this is a special time for us to be thankful for the harvest and the food we can freely 

eat. 

We are asking your child to bring a tin to school on throughout the week commencing Monday 30th 

September to donate to our Harvest collection. The children will have the opportunity in our assembly to 

bring their item forward to help create our harvest display. All the tins of food collected will be donated to 

the Pontefract Foodbank, who will provide families who need support and a helping hand.  

 

Thank you for your continued support and I hope you can help us make this Harvest assembly a special 

event.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr J Parkinson  

 
  
 
  
 

 

mailto:admin@delacy.patrust.org.uk
http://www.pontefractacademiestrust.org.uk/

